
Forest school will be on a Thursday.

Please ensure your child comes to school

with their kit to change into. Please bring

waterproofs and wellingtons to change into,

in a bag.

PE this half term will be on a Wednesday morning 

and Thursday afternoons. 

This term we will be working with Cricket Shropshire and

Mr Bennet doing cricket and athletics.

Please come to school in your school uniform.

We will be a mixture of indoor and outside for our sessions

so please bring your PE kits. 

Elm class Newsletter
Welcome back to Elm, Miss Sherry and I hope you had a lovely Easter break. We have got an exciting and busy half

term learning all about ‘Inventors and Inventions.’
What we are covering in each subject 

Literacy- We will be looking at a range of different writing styles and

approaches. We will be using the book ‘The Bad Beginning’ to influence our

writing.

Science- We will be exploring plants and how they transport water.

Music- In music this half term we will be creating our own piece of Jazz music.

ART- We will be developing our painting skills and how we can make the paint

lighter and darker.

PSHE- In PSHE we will be looking at economic wellbeing. How and why we

budget.

 

MFL- We are developing our French language by using

vocabulary for a shopping trip.

Computing – This half term we will be learning about

simulations and their purpose.

R.E.– We will be looking at Hinduism, specifically what it

means to be Hindu in Britain today.

Maths-We will be really focusing this half term on decimals,

money and time.

History- We will be going back in time and looking at 

different invasion techniques used in Briatin.

 


